
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

N O T I C E 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the May 14, 2025 meeting of the South Bay 
Water Board of Directors has been cancelled. The next Regular Meeting of the Board of 
Directors will be held on June 11, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. 
 

 
 

Dated:  May 9, 2025 
 
  

******************************************************** 
 
 
 CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 
 
I certify that on May 9, 2025, I posted a copy of the above NOTICE in the window 
display case at the regular meeting place of the South Bay Water Board of Directors, 
505 Garrett Avenue, Chula Vista, California, said time being at least seventy-two (72) 
hours in advance of the meeting of the Board (Government Code Section 54954.2). 
 
 
 
 
 
           

Ligia Hoffman, Board Secretary 
 


